
Dear Co-chairs Dembrow and Power and members of the Joint Committee on Carbon Reduction, 
 
My name is Kirsten Burt and I live in Portland.  
I’m writing to urge you to pass HB 2020, the Clean Energy Jobs bill.  
 
In addition to helping to provide good jobs for Oregonians and reducing carbon emissions in our state, 
by passing the Clean Energy Jobs bill, Oregon can be a leader for change in other states.  
 
Climate change is the most urgent issue of our generation. It is critical that we take bold action now to 
avoid climate disaster! 
 
For my kids and all of Oregon’s kids, I urge you to support a strong Clean Energy Jobs bill this session. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kirsten Burt 
 


